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Dear Editors:
I am very grateful to the editor’s and reviewers' critical comments on our manuscript entitled “Small intestinal hemangioma: endoscopic or surgical intervention?” (Manuscript ID: 42247).
We have revised the manuscript according to the editor's opinions. All of the figure legends were edited and the changes were highligted in the revised manuscript.
Thank you very much for your consideration. I look forward to hearing from you soon.
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